

17th BIENNIAL NATIONAL CONVENTION

September 13, 1961

Mr. Joe Hamanaka

Seattle 22, Washington

Dear Joe:

We had hoped that you would be able to come to our last National Convention Board meeting at the New Windsor Hotel at which time we wanted to officially present you with this enclosed savings bond.

I want to apologize for being so late in giving this to you. Both Monday and Tuesday evenings I have dropped in to your place hoping to present you with the bond in person but have found no one home. Tonight I must attend our investor's meeting therefore I will not be able to again, so I am taking this means of presenting to you.

Thanks a million for all the work you have done toward our National Convention.

Sincerely yours

James M. Matsuoka

James la had sunda